
July 25, 2008  

The Board of Brown County Commissioners met in a special session with the following members present: 

Steve Roberts, Warren Ploeger and Glen Leitch. Also present was County Clerk Debbie Parker.   
Steve Roberts opened the meeting at 3:30 p.m.  

 
ROAD OILING 

Road Foremen Herb Roland, Richard Geiger and Mel Warner discussed extending the 2008 Road Oiling 

Season due to an expected large price increase in RS1H oil for the 2009 Oiling Season.   It was decided to 

add approximately 33 miles of roads to be oiled this year.  This will decrease the miles that will need to be 

done in 2009. 
 
Motion by Glen Leitch to adjourn. Seconded by Steve Roberts. Motion carried. Meeting adjourned at 4:10 

p.m. The next meeting will be held Monday July 28, 2008. 
 


